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We are proud of ourselves. We are proud of each other. We are proud of our community. 
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Attendance  
The top 3 classes for attendance for this week were: 

1. 5LS – 95.48%            2. RPH – 95%          3. 2ME – 94.29% 

Well done 5LS        
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

• 15th April – 19th April – 5B swimming 
lessons  

• 16th April – School National Offer Day 

• 18th April - Year 2 SATs Parents’ 
Meeting @ 3pm 

• 23rd April – Year 4 Roman talk  
 

 

Year 1 local walk 
 

On Thursday morning, Year 1 went on a local area 
walk to spot human and physical features around 
our school grounds. The children knew what to 
look out for and they spotted lots of human 
features such as houses, walls, and roads and lots 
of physical features such as grass, flowers and 
bushes. The children made all the teachers 
incredibly proud with their impeccable behaviour.  
 

        
 

                     

A message from Mrs How 
 
 
 

   

                                                                   

Welcome back to school and to the summer term, the final term of the year! I hope you all had a wonderful Easter break 
and enjoyed eating lots of chocolate eggs. It’s a big term for many of our children across school but especially our Year 6 
pupils, who will be sitting their SATs tests in just 4 weeks. I would also like to formally welcome Miss Cooper, who has 
started in Year 3 and to Miss Pereira in Year 5.  
 
Finally, I would like to wish a Happy Eid Mubarak to all our families who follow the Islamic faith.  
                                                                                                                   
 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, we are so PROUD of you 

      
Nursery: Beatrice  
Reception: Lucas & Heidi 
Year 1: Kai & Halima 
Year 2: Sanuga & Albert  
Year 3: Lochlan & Leon 
Year 4: Bertie & Jayden 
Year 5: Eliz & Priyakshii 
Year 6: Ethan 
  

 

                                                                                                          

 Myton Walk 
 

We once again want to say a huge thank you to all of the children 
and parents/carers who donated their money towards the Myton 
Hospice when our school completed their sponsored walk before 
the Easter holidays. This week, we were told that we raised a 
total of £1432.42! This is absolutely amazing as this annual event 
is so close to many people’s hearts at Oakfield. A big thank you 
again to Mrs Parry-Hall for organising the event. 
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